From: Dianne Humelsine

Sent: Monday, September 4, 2023 12:16 PM
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov>

Subject: gas utility bills increases

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Just a note from a consumer of gas from Liberty for heating our condo:

Last year, | had been paying $60/month during the winter for heat. | then jumped to $120/month during
the winter. This is a 100% increase.

We now get a letter that they will be increasing our bill by 15.8% starting in October. This is
approximately another $18/month. So within a one year period my gas bill has increased 115% or
$78/month/winter.

When will this stop??

This is a very unfair increase to the consumer. We have NO recourse if we want to have heat this winter.
We keep our thermostat on 65 but | guess we will have to turn it down to 60 this winter.

Please vote NO to this additional increase; which is strange that they are allowed to increase a
temporary increase BEFORE you vote on a permanent one.

They also go on to inform us that they will be asking for further increases in 2023, 2024, and 2025.
WHEN DOES IT STOP???

Thank you Dianne Humelsine
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